Your Case Management Agency is Changing: Eastern Colorado Services for the Developmentally Disabled, Inc. is excited to announce NECALG will be the new Case Management Agency (CMA) for Cheyenne, Kit Carson, Lincoln, Logan, Morgan, Phillips, Sedgwick, Washington and Yuma Counties.  They will take over the CMA contract with the Colorado Department of Health Care Policy and Financing (HCPF) to provide case management services to individuals enrolled or enrolling into Long-Term Services and Supports (LTSS) for these counties. You received a letter from HCPF in September 2023. You also received a letter from us in January and will receive a letter from NECALG 3-4 weeks prior to this transition with more information. We are scheduled to transition on March 1, 2024. Until this time, it is business as usual.  Your services will not change. We are committed to continuing to provide high quality case management until this change occurs. We are doing everything we can to keep case managers from our agency and transfer them to the new agency, but we can’t make any guarantees. Please contact your current case manager at our agency with questions or concerns. If you are interested in using a different agency for your case management than the one assigned, please reach out to your current case management agency or case manager. If you want to know more about Case Management Redesign, you can learn more at:  
hcpf.colorado.gov/case-management-redesign    

